
Minutes. 
Libertarian National Committee Executive Committee. 

Regular Meeting, Wednesday, November 29, 1995. 
[Draft.] 

A regular meeting of the Executive Committee of the Libertarian National Committee 
was held on Wednesday, November 29, 1995, at 8:30 p.m. Eastern Standard Time by 
telephone conference call. 

Three of the five voting members were present at the beginning of the meeting: 

• the chair, Steve Dasbach; 
• the treasurer, Hugh A. Butler; and 
• the LNC representative, Sharon Ayres. 

The vice chair, Karen Allard, and the secretary, John D. Famularo, arrived later. Non-
voting observers Perry Willis and Gary E. Johnson were also present and non-voting 
observer Ron Crickenberger arrived later. 

The national director, Perry Willis, said he was working on an Annual Report and 
prospecting projects. He said the format of the December 9-10 LNC meeting would 
include a presentation portion at the start followed by the business meeting. 

(John Famularo and Karen Allard arrived at 8:40 p.m. Ron Crickenberger arrived at 
8:45 p.m.) 

Progress in the petition drives for ballot access was discussed. 

Hugh Butler asked if the budget procedure of "releasing funds" had worked well in its 
first year. Perry Willis said it had been helpful but tedious. Steve Dasbach said it had 
avoided the problem of stopping a petition drive after it had started. 

John Famularo said he was working on the latest revision of the software for the 
computers at the national headquarters. 

The meeting adjourned at 9:15 p.m. EST. 

Respectfully submitted, Gary E. Johnson, recording secretary. 

 


